TELEGRAMS UNI MELB PAREVILLE



University of Melbourne

DEPARTMENT OF GENETICS

Parkville N.2, Victoria

11th August, 1970.

Dr. R.L. Kirk,
John Curtain School of Medical Research,
A.N.U.,
CANBERRA, 2601.
A.C.T.

Dear Dr. Kirk,

Thanks very much for the results on the last five blood samples. Interestingly, analysis of the blood groups of all 32 samples from Alice Springs has shown that two are S+, and so presumably are not from full blooded Aborigines.

I was very pleased to hear that my grant has been extended to the end of the year. Thankyou for what part you may have played in that. Iam looking forward to widening the project to include the fluorescence technique.

Roslyn

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

ROSLYN ANGELL.